Steven Seee

From: Mary Lou Sanborn <sanborn0317@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 11:45 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Cc Alex Finkelman

Subject: RI House Bills

Good morning........ please include my email being OPPOSED to the following Rl House Bills:
H5382, 5515, 5517, 5709

Each of these bills would distort Rl election integrity. In the case of H5382, 16 year olds are not adults and should not be
voting in elections at this age. Voting in elections is a responsibility not to be taken lightly. 16 year olds have no concept
of what they would be voting for.......they would be voting based on either their parents recommendation or a school
class narrative.

Thank you

Mary Lou Sanborn
21 Bay View Drive
Jamestown, RI 02835



